
 
 

DEAD KENNEDYS 
The Dead Kennedys long since deceased ‘In God we trust, Inc.’  
recordings of June 18, 1981 have been resurrected to DVD! The eventual 
EP release of the sessions of August 22, 1981 went on to gain the band 
further acclaim on the back of their legendary album ‘Fresh fruit for 
rotting Vegetables’. N.B.  
 
These eight tunes can now be found on the as extras on the ‘Plastic 
Surgery Disasters’ CD release. 
 
However, the original Subterranean Studios songs had to be consigned to 
the archives because of a technical problem with the master tape. The 
development of technology has resulted in the upgrading of the 
inaugural tunes, with the added bonus of the accompanying video footage 
of Jello Biafra, East Bay Ray, Klaus Fluoride and D. H. Peligro hard at 
work in the studio. 
 
This powerful package from the punk files of Music Video Distributors 
captures both the fire and fun of the premier hard core US outfit. The 
DK’s picked up the mantle of the UK spirit of ’76 in order to create a 
unique American aural assault. Biafra & co. leave no stone unturned as 
their anarchy attacks apathy, and everyone from moronic racists, 
religious bigots, twisted politicians, and capitalist filth feel the 
sting of the DK dynamism. 
 
The power of their studio work is replicated in an even more full on 
live format on the DVD, via the added attraction of the ‘In God we 
trust, Inc.’  
 
Material rearing its rebellion through a series of live performances, 
shot between 1979 & 1986. The evidence is conclusive these boys put on 
a show, and the audience involvement is at the heart of the exuberance! 
A DK gig is a free for all, as the crowd and band become one in a 
cauldron of chaos, and the ferocity levels reach fever pitch! 
A maelstrom of emotion the Dead Kennedys nail their hearts to your tv 
screens on the runaway riot that is ‘In God we trust, Inc.-The Lost 
Tapes’, a DVD loaded with TNT! 
 
www.musicvideodistributors.com 
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